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*** INTERSECTION CLOSURE FOR JULY 20, 2024 *** 

 
The Village will be closing the intersection located at 4 Avenue and 5 Street on July 20, 2024 starting 
at 10:00 am until the end of the outdoor Concert and fireworks.  Please see the map below with a 
highlighted area which will be used as a detour route.  Route information will be marked. 
 
Traffic will be detoured on 4A Street North, to 3rd Avene where people can head south on 6 Street, to 
access the reunion centre.  4 Avenue will be open to local traffic only. 
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